


The Holy See welcomes in particular draft Articles 23 and 24 that extend
the principle of non-refoulement well beyond the traditional confines of
International Refugee Law. In fact, no one — not only refugees — should be



As regards the next steps, while the Holy See acknowledges that, at the
moment, there does not seem to be consensus on conv0.845cct21731C[3(}a



